
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

  

 I’m writing to ask for your support in voting **YES on SB 104**. As a host entrepreneur, I rely 
on home-sharing to help support my family, and this bill is crucial for protecting my rights and 
allowing me to continue doing so.   

  

 Hosting is more than just an income source—it helps me maintain my home, provide for my loved 
ones, and contribute to Ohio’s growing tourism industry. SB 104 ensures that responsible hosts 
like me can operate on an even playing field, protecting property rights while supporting local 
businesses and visitors who choose to stay in our communities.   

  

 By voting **YES** on SB 104, you are standing up for hardworking Ohioans who depend on 
home-sharing to make ends meet. I sincerely appreciate your time and consideration, and I hope 
to count on your support.   

  

 Thank you for your service to our community.   

  

 Best regards, 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Paula A Brunton 

Paul


